
Bradley Adds Erik M. Coon and
David  T.  Long  Jr.  to  D.C.
Office
Bradley Arant Boult Cummings LLP is pleased to announce the
arrival of associates Erik M. Coon and David T. Long Jr. to
the Washington, D.C. office.

“We are pleased to welcome Erik and David to our firm,” said
Bradley Washington, D.C., Office Managing Partner Douglas L.
Patin.  “Erik’s  knowledge  of  government  contracts  and
procurement processes and David’s experience with financial
services industry regulations will serve as a benefit to our
clients and expand our D.C. office capabilities.”

Mr.  Coon  is  a  member  of  the  firm’s  Construction  Practice
Group, where he represents clients in construction law and
litigation matters, particularly in government contract bid
protests and disputes in procurement issues. He works within
federal  jurisdiction  to  provide  strategic  advice  to
contractors, subcontractors, construction managers, sureties,
architects, and engineers throughout the United States. His
practice resides in the crossroads of business and government
and has given him a deep understanding of the significant role
that government contracts play in the financial health of many
companies. Mr. Coon is a graduate of the George Washington
University Law School and received his bachelor’s degree from
La Sierra University.

Mr. Long is a member of Bradley’s Banking & Financial Services
Practice Group, working with clients on complex matters in
both state and federal courts across the country. He tailors
his  advice  to  meet  the  specific  needs  of  his  clients,
providing counsel to individuals and corporations on their
claims and outlines strategies to achieve the best possible
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outcome. Mr. Long has additional experience collaborating with
multinational corporations to ensure compliance with state and
federal regulations. He is a graduate of the Washington & Lee
University School of Law and received his bachelor’s degree
from the University of Charleston.

About Bradley
Bradley combines skilled legal counsel with exceptional client
service and unwavering integrity to assist a diverse range of
corporate and individual clients in achieving their business
goals. With offices in Alabama, Florida, Mississippi, North
Carolina, Tennessee, Texas, and the District of Columbia, the
firm’s almost 600 lawyers represent regional, national and
international clients in various industries, including banking
and financial services, construction, energy, healthcare, life
sciences, manufacturing, real estate, and technology, among
many others.


